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®
Censor Elevates

Transportation Presence in

the Southeast with

Acquisition of American

To our valued partner: Consulting professionals

Consor is excited to announce the consolidation of American Consulting Engineers of Florida, LLC and its

subsidiaries, into the Consor brand. Effective January 1, 2024, Consor has completed the consolidation of our

legal entities and brands to better serve our partners and clients with our collective resources across the

country. As a result, the following change has been made for American Consulting Engineers of Florida, LLC

and its subsidiaries, effective January 1, 2024:

American Consulting Engineers of Florida, LLC (FEIN 04-3682340) and its subsidiaries, American
Consulting Professionals, LLC (FEIN 65-1167239), Digital Tap, LLC (FEIN 04-3682340) and Charlotte
Engineering &, Surveying, LLC (FEIN 59-1938257), has assigned all its employees and projects to the parent
company, Consor Engineers, LLC (FEIN 59-3221706).

Pursuant to our contract requirements, we hereby notify you of our entity's name change. For a copy of

updated Certificates of Insurance or a new W-9, please contact legal(a)consoreng.com.

Note that we have made changes to banking partners, and payments will now be made from Consor

Engineers, LLC. Additionally, note the updated email address for accounts payable. Please send your invoices

to apOconsoreng.com.

If further actions are required for our active contracts, please let us know and we will address these items

expeditiously. For changes to any related contracts, email !egal(n»consoreng.com directly where we have

our contracts team ready to address any questions or requests. If this information has been sent to the

incorrect person within your organization, please forward it to the appropriate person or let us know if we

should redirect this message.

We look forward to continuing to work with you as we expand our capabilities and offerings.

Regards,

Matthew P. Cass, PE

Senior Vice President of Operational Excellence &, Risk

www.consoreng.com


